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Summer and Fall Semesters Enrollment
Continues at SWOSU
02.12.2014

Enrollment continues for students who want to take summer or fall semester classes on
the Weatherford and Sayre campuses of Southwestern Oklahoma State University.

Students classified as sophomores can begin enrolling this Monday, February 17, and
freshmen can enroll Monday, February 24. Seniors and juniors are currently enrolling
for the upcoming semesters.

Bob Klaassen, interim registrar on the Weatherford campus, said online enrollment is
available through the SWOSU web site (www.swosu.edu). In order to use the online
enrollment system, a student must already be fully admitted to the university, must
have completed 30 credit hours, and must have no unresolved issues related to their
enrollment.

Freshmen with less than 30 credit hours must schedule appointments with their
academic advisor so that they can enroll with assistance.

Summer classes begin Wednesday, June 4, and the fall semester begins Wednesday,
August 20, at SWOSU.

Additional information about enrollment is available by calling the SWOSU Registrar’s
office in Weatherford at 580.774.3777 or the Sayre Registrar’s office at 580.928.5533.


